
File: 0400-60 

February 8, 2024 

Mayor and Council 

Village of Belcarra 

4084 Bedwell Bay Road 

Belcarra, BC V3H 4P8 

Via email:  jross@belcarra.ca 

Re:  Sasamat Volunteer Fire Department 

Mayor and Council: 

We acknowledge receipt of your letter dated February 1, 2024 and your request to 

provide a reply by February 9, 2024.   

Please be advised that this timeline is not attainable for a response and the Village 

will provide a fulsome response to your letter in due course.  

Yours sincerely, 

John McEwen, Mayor 

T 604 469 9877 

john.mcewen@anmore.com 

cc:  Paula Richardson, CAO Village of Belcarra 

       SFVD Board of Trustees, Metro Vancouver 


